
 

 

 

 

3/19/25 

 
 

National Ceramic Tile and Stone 
 
Subject: Thank You! 

Christena, 

 
 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for NCTS’s exceptional performance 
on the Roseville District Office project. Please express my gratitude to all of the 
project personnel and those from your office who supported them. From the 
beginning, your team brought valuable information to our team related to 
schedule to ensure project schedule was accurate to make this a successful 
project, always available and willing to offer your expertise to help keep the 
project moving forward. Tony was also key to the success of this project as he 
truly understand what quality work and teamwork looks like. Thanks also for 
being flexible with our team and jumping on all issues right away and being very 
attentive to the project site… a sign of a true partner wanting the project to keep 
moving forward. You rock! We are truly grateful that you have chosen to work 
with Flint and we look forward to working together again in the near future. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Joe Windmiller 
Project Manager, Flint Builders 
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